
REGISTRATION FOR PREP YEAR 2017-2018. 

Registration for the prep year 2017-2018 will be a bit different than previous years.  

Parents/guardians are asked to register in person on the following dates: 

Sunday, August 27th - 8AM - 12PM 

Monday, August 28th - 9AM - 8PM 

Thursday, August 31st - 9AM - 8PM 

Sunday, September 3rd - 8AM - 12PM 

Tuesday, September 5th - 9AM - 4PM 

Thursday, September 7th - 9AM - 8PM 
 

ALL REGISTRATIONS WILL TAKE PLACE IN THE ST. CHARLES RECTORY.  Those that 

register during these dates and times will receive a $25.00 discount on the prep fee. 

 

ABSOLUTELY NO REGISTRATIONS NOR UNREGISTERED STUDENTS WILL BE 

ACCEPTED ON THE FIRST DAY OF PREP CLASS (SEPTEMBER 11TH, 2017).  After 

September 11th please call Lori Farrell at 610-623-3800 to set up an appointment for a late 

registration. 


